






Zoom Call with the Grand Master on Sunday, 
May 5 at 6pm!

With the recent explusion of MWB Dan Irick from the Grand Lodge of New 
Mexico, no question a column has been broken, not just for Sandoval 

Lodge, but for Freemasonry in general. The column is a symbol of 
strength and support, and the break in this column represents the loss of 

a member of was an important part of the Fraternity. 

On Sunday, May 5th, the Grand Master, MW Steve Almager, will be 
facilitating a Zoom call at 6pm and will go on as long as needed. This 

would be a good opportunity for those of you who have questions to be on 
this call so clarity on any decisions may be had. 

This call is open to ALL Masons, and an email was sent out by the Grand 
Lodge with the zoom info. If you've not received, email 

BurxNorrod@gmail.com for the info.






















